
 
From: Marc Juffkins <marc.juffkins@cliftonhampden.org.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 11:03 AM
To: Ricardo Rios <Ricardo.Rios@southandvale.gov.uk>
Cc: Suzanne Neave <suzanne.neave@cliftonhampden.org.uk>; 
<Parish.Clerk@cliftonhampden.org.uk>
Subject: Response to Examiner
 

**EXTERNAL**

Dear Ricardo,
In the Examiner’s note to the PC dated 30th September, the Examiner stated in
the Next Steps section that the PC should provide a timescale for how it intended
to proceed by no later than 18th October.  
On 5th October the PC wrote to the NDO Steering Group key parties asking them
if they wished to reconsider their previous response, as presented at a public
meeting on 2nd September. We asked for a response by 14th October latest, and
received it on that day.
Unfortunately, the response from the NDO SG parties fails to address - or even be
open to addressing - any of the PC's key concerns. 
Therefore, in reply to the Examiner, we wish to point out that whilst the Parish
Council is open to a revised plan, the Steering Group key parties demonstrably
are not. Therefore, we are unable to provide the Examiner with a timescale as
requested. 

 

Clifton Hampden Parish Council
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